Studio 3-D Newsletter – January

Happy 2022! Looking forward to seeing the dancers next week, I bet we all had too many cookies! All dance classes resume on January 10. The studio email was not working from Dec. 17 until last night so if you emailed me, it will take me a few days to catch up.

2022 RECITAL DATES: please note, there are 2 different plans for recital just in case; all at the Lake Mills High School Auditorium.

PLAN A: Recital weekend:

<u>Dress Rehearsal: Sat., April 23:</u> time will be determined on which recital your dancer is in.

RECITALS: Friday, April 29, Saturday, April 30 & Sunday, May 1. If you have a major conflict with one of the dates, please let Debbie know by email or in writing by January 21. The recital order will be posted in the studio by January 31.

PLAN B: Like last year; No dress rehearsal and all regular scheduled classes will be held in the auditorium the week of April 25 – 29 at their usual time.

<u>Costume Permission Slip</u> – <u>Please see attachment.</u> <u>DEADLINE is Friday, February 4. Recital is OPTIONAL.</u>

ZOOM is still available for dance classes: If your dancer is not feeling well (or you don't feel well to drive them) have them attend class on zoom!

BAD WEATHER: Zoom does not work for everyone so in case there is bad weather, classes will be canceled. Of course, if you live far away and classes are still on, you are welcome to join on zoom.

If weather is questionable, please call the studio to find out if classes are canceled. Cancelation does <u>NOT</u> always coincide with school closings because by the afternoon the weather/roads may be fine. There will be an email sent and a message on the answering machine by 3:00 p.m. if classes are canceled. You will <u>not</u> be notified individually unless conditions deteriorate, you will receive a call one hour before your class in this situation. <u>Only the Friday morning</u> classes will be canceled if Lake <u>Mills PUBLIC</u> schools are delayed or closed. (608) 764 – 8069

Until February...